
 

 

 
 CITY OF DARIEN 
 NOTICE 
 
           ___________ 
 

 
The regularly scheduled Planning, Zoning and Economic Development 
Commission meeting for April 2, 2025 has been cancelled due to a lack of a 
quorum.  
 
Items scheduled to be heard at this meeting will be adjourned to the regularly 
scheduled meeting of May 7, 2025 at 7:00PM, at City Hall Council 
Chambers, 1702 Plainfield Road, Darien IL 60561. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ryan Murphy 
Senior Planner 


